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Nuclear Materials Safety Branch
Division of Radiation Safety and Safeguards
USNRC
Region 1
475 Allendale Road
King of Prussia, PA 19406-1415
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Att: James P. Dwyer

Re: License No.
Docket No.
Control No.

- 29-02477-07
-030-14548
- 116509

Dear Mr. Dwyer:

United States Testing Co., Inc. requests the referenced license be amended as follows:

Change condition 2 mailing address to:

2024 Exeter Road, Suite 2
Memphis, TN 38138

2. Change condition 10, 1st sentence to read:
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"... Jim Thorpe, PA; 645 Landis Ave., Vineland NJ and at temporary job sites of the
licensee....

3. Change Condition 11 D to read:

The Radiation Safety Officer for this license is Randy Swee
ChockN. 61*i----
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Please be advised that United States Testing Company, Inc. has elected to make an
organizational change relative to radiation safety and to change the mailing address.

The attached internal announcement (Attachment A) which reflects the planned radiation
safety organization to be in effect August 1, 1992 and thereafter. The position "Corporate Radiation
Safety Officer" will report to the Senior Vice President, SGS Industrial Services. This reporting line
makes the Senior Vice President responsible for the radiation safety of all of United States Testing
Co., Inc. operations. The newly created position "Radiation Safety Program Monitor/Advisor" will
serve in a consultative role and will have direct access to the President and CEO through the
Director, Corporate Quality Assurance. This organization simultaneously preserves the separate
reporting lines while assuring that radiation safety responsibility rests with the operating supervision,
thus thus effectively relieving the Site RSO's of the operational restraints of cost and scheduling. The
third party annual audit program will of course be retained.

Mr. Randy Sweet has been appointed to fill the position of Corporate Radiation Safety
Officer and Mr. William Cain will serve as the Assistant Corporate Radiation Safety Officer. Both
have extensive and successful experience as Radiation Safety Officers for radiographic and nuclear
gauge operations. Their resume's of experience and qualifications are submitted herein (Attachment
B). I shall assist in all aspects of this phase over of responsibilities and will serve in an ongoing
function as Radiation Safety Program/Monitor/Advisor.

If you require additional information please contact Randy Sweet at 901-753-7576.

Sincerely,
UNITED STATES TESTING CO., INC.

v J.A. Mohrbacher
Corporate Radiation Safety Officer
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